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Dear Richer Families, 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the MCM Fundraiser! Items will be 

delivered to the school on November 16th! They are delivered to the school 

frozen so please make sure you pick it up on that day from 3:05-6:00 PM. 

We are not able to store them if you do not.  

Wow! Thanks to everyone that went, we received a check for almost $500 

from Hot Table for our dinner night! We have just purchased about $700 in 

new recess equipment with the profits!! 

Thank you to everyone who came out for an afternoon of fun at The Apex 

Center on October 25th. We are awaiting information on how much Apex will 

be donating for participation in the event. 

The Fall Scholastic Book Fair was a huge success..Thank you to all the 
volunteers who helped out.  The details of how successful we were will be in 
the next newsletter so stay tuned! 

The Family Science Night was a lot of fun! Thanks to all the parent 
volunteers who worked the stations and the bake sale and to Mrs. McCann, 
Mrs. Morton, Mrs. Church, Ms. Bartleson, Mrs. Leblanc  and Mrs. Cabral for 
their help.. It couldn’t have been so successful without all of you. 

Scrip Orders are due November 30th and December 7th!!  It’s a great way 
to purchase gift cards to give or use when doing your holiday shopping and 
help the school out at the same time! 

Richer Spirit Wear Day was a lot of fun! It was great seeing so many people 
wearing their school colors. Keep a look out for our next Spirit Day on 
November 30th!!  

On December 5th, join us for our first Richer Family Fun Night Decorating in 
December Event! Claytime from Shrewsbury will bring holiday ornaments and 
winter themed items  to Richer and families can paint them. Richer will earn 
20% back to the school. These would make great gifts! Keep an eye out in 
Backpack Mail for information as the date gets closer! 

Thanks to everyone who filled out a Volunteer Survey! We have never had 
so many people willing to help and we are so grateful and appreciative of 
everyone of you. If you have not heard back yet, you haven’t been forgotten. 
We are in the process of doing this. All of our events have chairs except for the 
Art and Ice Cream Social that happens in May. If anyone would like to chair 
this event, please email us at RicherSchoolPTO@gmail.com.  

Throughout the year, please watch your backpack mail for events, 
announcements, and requests for help.  If you haven’t signed up already, 
please email RicherSchoolPTO@gmail.com to add your name and contact 
information to our email account.  Also, like us on Facebook at Richer 
Elementary PTO.   Thank you in advance for your support!  

Your Richer School PTO 

 

 


